JOHN WHITTINGDALE, OBE, MP

Member of Parliament for Maldon and East Chelmsford

John H Bowen Esq.
CRAIGIELEA
South View Road
Danbury
Chelmsford
Essex CM3 4DX

11 April 2005

Dear Mr Bower,

Thank you for your letter dated 9 April regarding UK Amateur radio.

I was pleased to learn that you found Mr Morris' letter helpful. I would of course be happy for you to show his letter to other Radio Amateurs if you feel that it would be helpful to do so.

With best wishes.

Your wrovely

John Whittingdal

at the fire one from hu office completely faciled to address the issue. However, I Know both Dominic Mornis and Stephen Carter well so I rang him to stress the point.